
May 25, 2020

Dear Solaris Residents, Family Members, & Responsible Parties,

Over the past few days, we have received nearly all of the test results for our residents 
who were tested for COVID-19 between May 9 and May 13.  Thus far, all the results 
that have been received from the Putnam County Department of Health have been 
negative.  Several tests, however, had to be redone as the laboratory was unable to 
process some samples that the Department of Health team had collected.  We expect to 
have these results within the next few days.  We continue to be so grateful that each of 
our residents who had tested positive in April have all been cleared and we have no 
positive cases in the center at this time.

The Putnam County Department of Health and the Putnam County Emergency 
Operations teams have been tremendously supportive of the Solaris family in providing 
guidance to care for our residents.  Out of an abundance of caution, we will continue 
with our efforts to minimize resident to resident contact and a strict no outside visitor 
policy for the time being. 

The members of our staff who had previously tested positive are all doing well.  Nearly 
all have returned to work and we expect that the remaining few will return within a few 
days.  

The well-being of our residents and staff is our highest priority and we’ll continue to 
work very closely with the team at the Department of Health to ensure that every effort 
is made to eliminate the virus from our community.

Please contact Greg Hovey, Administrator, or Patricia Knigge, Director of Nursing with 
any questions you may have at 386-325-0173.

Sincerely,

Greg Hovey
Administrator


